From: Mark Dicker [mailto:MDicker@blayney.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 23 May 2018 12:57 PM

To: Haydon Murdoch <Haydon.Murdoch@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Planning and Environmental Services Records <PServicesRecords@blayney.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: FW: Gateway determination

Dear Haydon,

As discussed, Council seeks an extension condition 4 of the attached Gateway determination to 18 months (26" Day
of December 2018).

Council’s trainee resigned in January and Town Senior Planner retired April. Additionally Councils strategic planning
consultant has been focussed on delivering a comprehensive DCP for Blayney during this period.

Happy to discuss this matter further

Thanks Mark

Mark Dicker

Director Planning and Environmental Services
Blayney Shire Council
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